M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 3, 2018 
RE:
Bus Request – BCEA
A request was made by the Boone County Education Association on Saturday, March 31st, 2018 to rent buses to transport teachers to the Education Rally in Frankfort on Monday, April 2, 2018. Following procedure, verbal approval of the request was given by the Board Chair as the event occurred in between board meetings and is being put forth to the full Board in the April Board Meeting.
BCEA worked with our transportation department to schedule the buses and followed the standard payment process for use of the buses.

I recommend the board approve the use of buses, as presented.


Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent
